

Dear Naheed,

On behalf of the staff and volunteers of the American Cancer Society, we would like to thank you for your continued support and dedication to the India Cancer Initiative.

We greatly appreciate that you so generously contributed your time to assemble and organize the successful house party held on June 26, 2009. Because of your efforts, there were generous donations received, an offer of another house party, and the securing of a venue for the India Run kickoff.

You've been a wonderful Ambassador in helping to secure in kind donations and spreading the word about the India Initiative. Please accept this certificate as a small gesture of our appreciation. Thank you again for your dedication and support. We look forward to your continued involvement with the American Cancer Society.

Sincerely,

Sotuciai S. Hoge

Patricia P. Hoge, RN, PhD EVP, Mission Delivery & Medical Affairs

South Atlantic Division, Inc.